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I strongly object to the proposal to allow camping in the city parks. Portland has a serious
homelessness issue but allowing this to occur will solve nothing and only further destroy our once
beautiful city. As a lifelong Portland resident, I implore you not to do this. I believe it will cause
many residents to leave the city to find safer, cleaner areas to enjoy and recreate with their families.
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